
Thank you for contacting me about the SPDs. However, they are both extremely long documents full 
of “management speak” and it is really unclear what it is you want views about. What we, the public, 
need to know is how the Design Guide SPD and the Housing Policy Technical Guidance SPD will 
change and what these changes mean in regards to how planning applications will be assessed and 
most importantly how this will impact the residents of Central Beds. Eg how do we know that 
changes hidden within these documents will not alter the Local Plan thereby making it easier for 
Property Developers plans for huge housing developments to be passed by the Planners against the 
views of the majority of current residents?  

By making it complicated and difficult to read and understand, it is very unlikely that people will 
have the time and expertise to meaningfully agree or object.  


